
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
June 24, 2016 

 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Rochelle C. Bavol, Acting Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-16-0007 – PROPOSED 

REVISIONS TO POLICY STATEMENT ON ENHANCING PUBLIC 
PARTICIPATION IN NRC MEETINGS 

. 
 
The Commission has approved the revised policy statement for publication in the Federal 
Register, subject to the enclosed edits. 
 
The staff should hold a public meeting related to the revised policy statement to have a dialogue 
on the clarity of expectations for and by stakeholders at NRC public meetings, rather than solely 
soliciting comments in writing.  
 
Prior to publication of the draft revised policy statement, the staff should provide the 
Commission, through a Commissioner Assistants Note, information on resources needed to 
revise the public meeting notification system.  
  
Enclosure:  
Changes to the Federal Register  
   Notice in SECY-16-0007 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA  

ODs, RAs, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
PDR 

 
 

    
 
 
 

 


